
 

 

Dear Reviewer, 

I've been working on an update of the taxon/DPS component of the SRKW status at the request of the 

NWR (requesting memo attached).  They are responding to a delisting petition received last summer 

questioning the validity of the NP resident subspecies.  Would you have time to give the draft status 

review a read through?  If so, please let me know and I'll send you a copy of the draft.  I'm also setting up 

a google folder with a copy of the petition and the public comments, in case you want to look at those.  I 

need to get the status review back to the NWR by June 21, so ideally comments by June 7th would be 

most useful. 

 

I will also be contacting the other available members of the 2004 BRT to see if they want to review it, but 

want to call them first to give them a heads up.  In the meantime, please do not distribute the draft. 

 

Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions or want to seek clarification on any 

specific points.   

 

Thanks, 

Mike 

 


